
MELBOURNE DB2 USERS GROUP INC.
 

Dear Member, 

On Thursday 12th August 2010 MDUG is holding our Annual General Meeting. 

The meeting will immediately follow the IBM “DB2 for z/OS and Migration 
Planning” being held at Cliftons on the same day. 

The meeting should go for around 30 minutes. 

If you are not attending the IBM presentation, then please come along to the 
AGM. Ask at Cliftons for directions to the room where the IBM “DB2 for z/OS 
and Migration Planning” session is being held. 

I hope you will make an effort to attend. This is your chance to contribute to 
the running of your user group. 

Details: 
Date: Thursday 12th August 2010. 
Time: 4:15 p.m. 
Venue: Cliftons Level 1, 440 Collins St, Melbourne. 

RSVP: 
Date: Tuesday 10th August 2010. 
To: david.chapman@iag.com.au 

Yours sincerely, 

David Chapman, 
Melbourne DB2 Users Group Committee. 
www.mdug.org.au. 
  

 


